
We have been learning 
about ……
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High frequency word splat!  
Who could read the most 
words?



Violet’s mum came into 
school to read a story to 
the Reception class.  

There is a sign up sheet 
on the door – choose a 
day to come in to read a 
story!



Amazing climbing 
during our PE session. 



We planted beans –
we are hoping that 
they grow into 
beanstalks so we 
can climb them!



Painting 
bears from 
Goldilocks 
and the 
three 
bears. 



In Reception 
we have been 
learning 
about 
different ways 
to make 8!



In Reception the children wrote about 
how they would trap the giant from the 
beanstalk.  Their writing was so 
amazing that Mr Welsh came to look at 
it and put everybody in the brilliant 
book!

Some of the children made a birthday party for 
Betty- Rose.



What else did 
you learn about?





Helping 
to move 
the new 
sand for 
our 
sandpit.


